
 

Dear Sir, 

 

Greetings from Shakthi Preschool! 

 

This is in the reference of our honourable Prime Minister’s 

“Catch the Rain campaign” for creating awareness about water 

conservation and increased public participation in such efforts. 

 

The Shakti Preschool organised “Catch the Rain” competition 

on 16 Apr 2021 to bring awareness amongst the kids to 

understand the importance of water conservation and appreciate 

this valuable resource. Around 30 families participated and 

submitted creative crafts/models/videos. 

 

It is a small step from the school to inculcate water saving 

habits to catch the rain this time  and every time. 

 

Jai Hind! 

 

 

Regards 

Nirmala Saxena 

Coordinator 

Shakthi Preschool 

 

 



Catch the Rain 
where it falls, when it falls 



Catch the Rain 
where it falls, when it falls 



Catch the Rain 
where it falls, when it falls 


